Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and
Science

NMFC/GEN-17/JAN2024 8™ January, 2024

Notice
Students are hereby informed that Thursday, 11th January and

Friday, 12th January, 2024 will be Non-Instruction Day on
account of celebration of Intercollegiate Festival Nirvaan 2024.

-

(I/C Principal)



